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Dear Sir:

I believe that if this regulation is adopted it will eliminate the vast majority of individual traders to
no longer be able to trade the forex market. It will take away our ability to have the opportunities
for some extra income. I ask that government should think of the vast majority of forex traders
and do not take away the ability for us to better our financial status and help others to do the
same. In these times especially, you will be taking away our source of income to survive. Iask that
you do not penalize us.

I thank you for your time and consideration on this matter of utmost concern.

Sincerely,

June Nakamoto
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